
 

 

13 March 2024 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Re: GCSE Option Choices Form Submission for the Class of 2026  
  
I hope your child has given careful consideration to the options available for next year and has been 
able to make a firm decision about which subjects they would like to study.  
  
An email will be sent to students’ school email accounts on Friday 15 March with a link to the options 
form. This is the only way to access the form and it is only accessible through a Soham Village 
College account. Form tutors have also made students aware that this email will be sent. If you 
would like to complete this form with your child, please inform them before the form is sent out on 
Friday. 
  
The deadline for the completion of the electronic options form is Friday 22 March.  
  
A reminder that information regarding the options, including the options information video, can be 
found at: Soham Village College - Key Stage 4 Option Choices (sohamvc.org)  
  
If necessary, please contact the school office to request a paper copy of this information. 
  
Yours sincerely,    
 
  
Edward Slingsby      Elizabeth Spain 
Deputy Headteacher     Head of Year 9 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk   espain@soham-college.org.uk 
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